

30 September 2020

Dear Parent or Carer

RE: Year 7 - Flu Vaccinations

The vaccinations will take place on Thursday 22 October 2020.

If you would like your child to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school, please follow the link to complete an online consent form;

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?ld=143854&Type=FLU

The above link will close on Tuesday 13 October 2020. If your child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since Sept 2020 please disregard this email. If you have any problems accessing the link please telephone 0333 358 3397 (option 9).

Thank you for your continued support

The Immunisations Team East Riding















